
Testing RSPB nature connections at the Western General Hospital 
Through the summer and spring of 2023, NHS Lothian Charity worked with RSPB 
Scotland to test nature connection activities and a series of wellbeing workshops 
with staff and patients at the Western General Hospital. Despite growing evidence 
that nature connections make us healthier and happier, they are not routinely 
integrated into our healthcare journeys. 

This pilot project explored how nature based activity could be delivered in a busy 
acute hospital. It showed that using natural materials and stories to improve nature 
connection decreased feelings of isolation, and contributed to improving patients' 
health and wellbeing. The activities were particularly important for patients on 
wards with no access to gardens or greenspace. 
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Findings from the pilot 
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